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It should also be recognized that the matenals most likely to be affected by this situation

tend o

he present in large volume, such as contaminated soil. The bulk nature would

create a significant disposal cost, even it a Part 61 facility were availabie that met the

critena.

Development of an unrealistic scenano would rule out any potential disposal site unless

the matenial was diluted considerably prior 1o emplacement. Dilution as the solution does

not seem appropriate, or even desirable from a technical or political vantage point when

redsond

We sug

posed by the application of the currently proposed criteria. A reasonable approach to the
“Thorium Problem” would allow for on-site disposal or emplacement of the material at a

ble a: ernatives ¢xist,

gest that the Draft Rule be modified in recognition of the intractable situation

licensed facility that could demonstrate the likelihood of protection of the public is not
compromised. by satisfying the following tests:
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Meeting the criteria proposed in the Draft Rule during the period of institutional
control,

Restriction of allowable land use, in perpetuity, by means of covenants and/or
deed restrictions;

Oversight and enforcement of land use restrictions by responsibie and cognizant
parties, including local citizen advisory groups;

Appropriate disposal technology. inclusive of an engineered disposal facility;

Relatve risk posed by proximate and surrounding activities (industrial, other
disposal, etc.); and

Technical, environmental, and economic viability of disposal options.

ieve that the adoption of a reasonable approach to disposal of these "problem”

matenials will provide better protection of the public and environment than the probable
creation of a sitwation where decommissioning would become impossible.

If you have any guestions or concerns, please contact Hayden Schoen at 517-636-3874.
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